CREATING THE
LEADERS OF TOMORROW

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
AND REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING

A Public Hearing of the Board of Education will be held on Wednesday,
March 23, 2022, at 7:30 p.m. in the Leadership Conference Room of the James
Kaden Administrative Offices, 60 Weston Street, Huntington Station, for the
purpose of hearing all interested parties and citizens regarding the Smart
Schools Investment Plan. Assistance gained through the Smart Schools
Investment Plan in our next phase will enable the district to provide our
students and staff with increased security on our campuses. The previous
submission for electronic security systems provided the district with
updated and increased access to cameras throughout the district.

The next phase will require updating the public address systems and door
access controls so that in an emergency, students, staff, and visitors can be
notified, and doors can be controlled and monitored. These additional funds
will enable our security professionals and district administrators the tools to
integrate our systems for the management of preventative functions to
maintain a learning environment that is safe for our students/ staff.

A regular business meeting will immediately follow the Public Hearing.
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